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News release

Head of Lindex’s subsidiary in Finland resigns

The Managing Director of Lindex’s subsidiary in Finland, Heikki Väänänen, has today resigned and will leave his position with immediate effect.

During a transition phase, Managing Director and CEO Hans Johansson will take over as Managing Director of Lindex Oy.

A structural review will take place at the same time as work on the issue of succession is initiated.

AB Lindex (publ)

For further information, please contact:

Hans Johansson, 

Managing Director and CEO of AB Lindex

Telephone +358 9 270 620 20








Telephone +46 70 541 94 63

Lindex is a retail chain with more than 270 stores on the Nordic market.

The Group’s product segments are ladies’ wear, lingerie, and children’s clothing.

